
To all extracurricular activities organizations 
 
To prevent the spread of a new coronavirus infection in extracurricular activities (request) 
 
 The other day, the first person-to-person infection was confirmed in Saitama Prefecture, 
which was not a returnee from Wuhan, and the events hosted by Saitama Prefecture, where a 
certain number of people are expected to participate, have been cancelled in principle. 
We have already told you to refrain from raising awareness of the new coronavirus and 
extracurricular activities as much as possible, but from the viewpoint of preventing the spread 
of the new coronavirus infection, we would like to ask you again to refrain from extracurricular 
activities (Training, training camps, participation in events, etc.) for the time being. 
Please ensure that all members of the association are fully aware of this matter. 
 
*The following information is posted on the university website, so please check the latest 
information as needed. 
 
○Response to New Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
http://www.saitama-u.ac.jp/news_archives/2020-0227-1726-9.html 
 
○Cancellation of the 2019 Saitama University Graduation and Completion Ceremonies 
http://www.saitama-u.ac.jp/news_archives/2020-0306-1523-9.html 
 
○[To: Graduates (completion) and current students] Cancellation of Graduation Events 
(request) 
http://www.saitama-u.ac.jp/news_archives/2020-0306-1603-9.html 
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